Parker, Bill

From: Gephart, Albert
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2004 11:53 AM

Tor Parker, Bil RMC Q@A ed

Cc: Tam, Stanley .
Subject: RE: Cliff Berry - Tampa Hiale  Date

I have a response dated 12/26/03 received 12/26/03 from W. Parkes and certified by D.M. Ambrose, P.E.
The document has Attachments AB,C,D,EF,G,H

I have not looked at it yet

Sincerely,

AFG

Albert F. Gephart, Engineer IV
Hazardous Waste Section
Division of Waste Management
Phone: 813-744-6100 Ext. 372
Fax: 813-744-6125

email: albert.gephart@dep.state.fl.us <mailto:albert.gephart @dep.state.fl.us>

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



